
REQUEST FOR
PROPOSALS (RFP)

 BOROUGH PLEASANT
HILLS

FOR CONSTRUCTION
MANAGEMENT

ADVISORY (CMa)
SERVICES

PLEASANT HILLS,
PENNSYLVANIA

Pleasant  Hills  Borough  is
soliciting  proposals  for
Construction  Management
Advisory  services  for  the
construction  of  a  new
Municipal  Building  Complex,
to  be  located  at  410  East
Bruceton Road, Pittsburgh, PA
15236. A general description
of the project  is  included in
Part I, Section B, and a specific
scope of services is included
in Part II of this RFP. Schematic
Drawings,  a  preliminary
Project  Schedule,  and  a
preliminary  Cost  Model  are
attached  to  this  RFP,  for
reference  in  preparing
proposals.   Construction
Management  firms
responding to this Request for
Proposal  must  submit  their
responses as specified in Part
I,  Section  C  and  in  Part  III.
Firms  will  be  selected  for
interviews  based  upon  the
quality of their proposals, cost
of services, and the results of
reference checks.
Proposals are due by: 12:00
Noon on August 18, 2023

Proposals  and  questions
concerning  this  Request  for
Proposal
should be addressed to:

Kelly Theiss
Borough Manager

Pleasant Hills Borough
410 East Bruceton Road

Pittsburgh, PA 15236
412-655-3300

kelly.theiss@pleasanthillspa
.com


